
 

 

 
 

 

NOTICE 
WILLOWBROOK WATER SYSTEM 

TEMPORARY WATER SHUT DOWN FOR SERVICE REPAIR 
 

WHEN: Thursday, April 15, 2021 

TIME:  9:00 a.m. -2:00 p.m.  (estimated) 

AREAS 
AFFECTED:  

  Select residents of Johnson 
Crescent as indicated on the map 

 

Residents should ensure a good supply of water is on hand for use throughout the day for 
toilet flushing and hand washing etc. We anticipate this job to take approximately 3-5 
hours.  
 
If possible, please let your neighbours in the area know who may not have Internet service 
or email. Once the work is completed, you may wish to run your cold water taps or outside 
hoses for a few minutes. This is to flush any turbidity or cloudy water through prior to 
drinking or for household use. 
 
If you have any questions, please call RDOS at 250-490-4135. For water quality issues, 
please call 250-490-4106. The Regional Districts apologizes for any inconvenience and 
appreciates your patience.  
 
For after-hours water related emergencies, please call Regional Dispatch at 250-490-4141 

April 13, 2021 


